
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meetings of the Lathrop City 
Council scheduled for Tuesday June 24, 2025, and Wednesday, June 25, 
2025, have been cancelled.  The City council concluded its business at the 
Special Meeting held June 23, 2025.  The next Regular Meeting will be held 
on Monday, July 14, 2025. 
 
This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 
Section 54955. 

 

 
 
Teresa Vargas, MMC 
Government Services Director 
City Clerk 
 

 
This notice was posted at the following locations: City’s website: Lathrop Generations 
Center, City Hall, Community & Senior Centers, and "J" Street Fire Station. 
 
 
Distributed by the Office of the City Clerk, City of Lathrop, (209) 941-7230. 


	Teresa Vargas, MMC
	Government Services Director
	City Clerk

